
      
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2020-2021 School Year Reopening  

 
As we head into the summer months, we are working hard on our reopening plans 
for September 2020.  Here are some things that will be helpful for you to know 
either as a returning family, or if you might be checking out our school for the first 
time. 

 We’ve installed a Halo Disinfection System that will run each night to 
provide further disinfection on all surfaces at the close of each school day. 

 Following CDC guidelines for smaller and self-contained classes, we are 
limiting our class sizes to assist with social distancing efforts.  Our 3’s classes 
will have a limit of 12 students and 4’s will have a limit of 14. 

 Daily drop-off and pick-up procedures will be different this year, with drive-
by drop offs and temperature checks done on each student before they enter 
the building. 

 Teachers’ and staff will have a temperature and symptom log to fill out each 
day. 

 Anyone entering the school hallway must have their temperature checked and 
wear a mask. 

 We will continue our thorough cleaning policies and increase the student’s 
hand washing practices. 

 No enrichment programs will be offered this fall, with further review as the 
year continues. 

 We will provide each student with their own personal supplies. 

 
We will continue to evaluate our daily practices and make changes as 
needed.  


